
 

Reception Mother’s Day 2018-19 

Girls’ Football Tournament 
     

The recently 
established Girls’ 
Football Team at 
Belleville Wix 
Academy took on 
the opportunity to 
represent our 
school and 
compete alongside 
20 other schools in 
the Wandsworth 
borough at a 
recent tournament 
at Southfields 
Academy. 

Even though the girls have only recently started playing together, they performed to 
a good standard throughout the day and never became disheartened when results 
didn’t go their way. Subsequently, the team won their first match in the afternoon 
phase with goals from Jasmine and Miya in year 5!  

Each of the girls took on this opportunity with a fantastic attitude and thoroughly 
enjoyed the experience. For some, this was their first experience of competitive 
sport and we hope that it will inspire them and others to engage in more sport in 
the future.  


